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Good morning,
I would like to contact you in support of the proposed USDA plant on Wilson creek.

I live in the neighborhood and I think that, if the proposed outline is followed, it is a much
needed facility in our area.

I have spoken to Bonnie and I feel that they are good stewards of the land as well as being
responsible cattle ranchers. Her ideals appear to be in-line with so many of our community
goals and I feel that it would be a great help to ease the burden on private parties looking for
an alternative to hauling livestock out of the area for processing needs.

My only concern was the potential for large holding pens however, after talking to Bonnie and
going over the plans it appears that there is no intention of that type of large, long term
livestock holding on the property.

I support this plan.

Thank you.

Kari Finney
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